
From: Ernestine Cruse Philippe <ernestinecrusephilippe@yahoo.com>  
Sent: 15 February 2022 18:26 
To: Planning Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk> 
Subject: 2022/0419T 
 
Hello, 
 
I am writing to you to assert my objection for the destruction of two mature 
London Plane trees in the garden of 8 Doughty Street. 
 
These trees are important, part of the beauty of London, and they are 
necessary to the ecology and ecosystem.  It is urgent to stop the destruction of 
trees, especially in cities where trees are more than important to our health. 
 
Thank you for your understanding, I really hope to continue to see these 
magnificent trees in the garden of Doughty Street. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Ernestine Cruse-Philippe 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


